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I support passage of LD 780. For forty six years, I have advocated for reproductive 
autonomy, and am thrilled with the passage of legislation last session and this 
proposal today.
It is time for Maine to enshrine in our State Constitution our right to reproductive 
autonomy.  We have now have these rights in law but we must further protect them 
with our Constitution. 
Common sense dictates that we make reproductive decisions about our own bodies 
without being forced to submit to laws created by a minority who are often guided by 
their own personal religious beliefs. 
We should not have to fight with every election to preserve these rights. People’s 
health and lives are at stake. You’ve heard the stories, met the people. 
I urge you to do your duty to represent the vast majority of people in Maine who 
support this proposal.


